
SERDP AND ESTCP ANNOUNCE TECHNICAL PROGRAM AND  

TRAINING OPPORTUNITIES AT ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM & WORKSHOP 

  
The Strategic Environmental Research and Development Program (SERDP) and the Environmental 

Security Technology Certification Program (ESTCP) will hold the annual Partners in Environmental 

Technology Technical Symposium & Workshop, “Meeting DoD’s Environmental Challenges,” November 

29 – December 1, 2011, at the Washington Hilton in Washington, D.C.  This nationally recognized 

conference focuses on the Department of Defense’s (DoD) priority environmental issues. The 

approximately 1,200 attendees span the military Services; academic and research institutions; private 

sector technology and environmental firms; and Federal, state, and local regulatory and policy making 

organizations. 

 

This year’s Symposium & Workshop will offer an opening Plenary Session, 15 technical sessions, four 

short courses, more than 450 technical poster presentations, and exhibitors from funding and partnering 

organizations. Technical sessions will highlight research and innovative technologies that assist DoD in 

addressing increasingly complex environmental and mission sustainability challenges.  Short courses on 

select technologies and alternative approaches in the environmental restoration and munitions response 

areas will offer unique training opportunities on recent advancements in science and technology.  

 

For additional information, please visit www.serdp-estcp.org/symposium, send an e-mail to 

partners@hgl.com, or call the Symposium Contact Line at (703) 736-4548.   

 


